
 

 

 

Memo 
 

Date:  February 26, 2025  

 
To:  Priests 
 
From: Fr. Pedro Poloche, director, Ongoing Formation of Priests 

 
Re:  2025 Ongoing formation events   
 

           
 

Brothers: 

Each year, the Committee for the Ongoing Formation of Priests organizes 
events and gatherings that provide both education and fellowship. Many of the 
study day topics and speakers come directly from your feedback—through 
evaluation forms and conversations with committee members. 

We are pleased to offer a diverse range of topics and insightful speakers, all 
focused on the four pillars of ongoing priestly formation: human, spiritual, 
intellectual and pastoral. 

It is always encouraging to see so many of you participate, and we hope you 
continue to take advantage of these opportunities—not only to gain valuable 
insights but also to spend time with your brothers in ministry. 

You will find attached a list of upcoming events, including topics, speakers, 
dates and times. Registration details will be sent out a couple of months in 
advance of each event. I encourage you to review the list, mark your calendars 
and join us for one or more of these enriching gatherings. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/2025-calendar-of-events.pdf

